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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Indonesia at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Indonesia has shown high level of dedication to the UPR process and we encourage it to continue to cooperate with the relevant UN bodies in this respect. We commend the commitment of the Government of Indonesia to fulfil the human rights of key vulnerable groups and for giving priority to the women empowerment and child protection. In particular, we welcome the continued implementation of the National Strategy for the Elimination of Violence against Children and the continued efforts to eliminate child labor, such as through programs that attract them back to school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to recommend to Indonesia to continue strengthening the legal framework in the area of gender equality, violence against women and discriminations of women and girls.  
Serbia wishes Indonesia a successful and fruitful review process. 


